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Schwartz, Lynn

From: Rogelio Miguel Villanueva Enfedaque <rvillanueva@cosentino.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 11:29 AM
To: Schwartz, Lynn
Subject: Permit BL-20-03-7187
Attachments: Code of Enforcement - Expired Permit.jpg

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

Hello Lynn, 
  
I’m Rogelio Villanueva, owner of 617 Zamora Ave. I found this attached notification on my main door about the expired 
permit for the pool and I see I have 8/25/21 as the deadline to solve it. 
  
The reason why the pool permit is expired is because the permit for the fence (pool enclosure) has been taking so long 
(since Jan 2021). I finally got it approved and I’m waiting for my contractor to install the fence; hopefully in September 
but it might be later. 
  
Since the pool permit renewal is for 3 months, and my fence contractor has not been very fast and responsive, I’d like to 
request some extra time prior to renewing the pool permit until I have more certainty about the actual fence installation 
date. 
  
Please let me know if that’s ok with you. 
  
Thanks 
Rogelio 
  
  
  


